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June 15, 2020 

Stephanie Mitchell 
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety 
1313 Sherman St, Rm 215 
Denver, CO 80203 

RE: Rincon Materials M-2020-018 Decision Date Extension Request 

Rincon Partners requests an extension of the Colo. Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety 
112C application decision date for the Rincon Materials project to June 30. This should be 
sufficient time for Colorado Parks and Wildlife to update DRMS staff as to their comments on 
the application. 

Please contact me if you have any further questions or concerns. 

Sincerely,  

 
Ben Langenfeld, P.E. 

Greg Lewicki and Associates 


